
September, 2009 

To Whom It May Concern: 

It is my privilege to draw your attention to Jacques A. Weber. 

I work with professional educators from all backgrounds through the Curriculum 
and Instruction Department at the University of Houston – Main Campus. The 
adult learners who register for courses I teach are generally working toward a 
Master of Education degree. I had the opportunity to work with Jacques Weber 
when he was a student in my section of CUIN 6360: Principles of Curriculum 
Development. 

Jacques has deep commitment to the educational process and to student 
learning. He possesses a contagious enthusiasm for the study of languages and 
his personal skill with languages is outstanding. He demonstrates those 
characteristics of lifelong learners; he remains current with his studies of 
pedagogy and field practice in instructional and curricular research and he seeks 
out opportunities to advance his educational experiences. 

Jacques Weber exhibits a strong work ethic, intrinsic motivation, and effective 
personal and communication skills. His leadership skills are well-developed and 
he is a welcome addition to any working team. 

Sincerely,

Dr. Sandra Olson 
solson@uh.edu


